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October 22, 1984

Docket No. 50-461

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nucle ar Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Potential 10CFR50.55(e) Deficiency 55-84-14:
BAQA Vendor Surveillance

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In Illinois Power Company letter dated July 20, 1984 (Ref:
Letter D. P. Hall to J. G. Keppler, U-10181) your office was
provided an interim report addressing the status of the subject
10CFR50.55(e) investigation. It was anticipated at the time that
an interim report would be provided in approximately ninety (90)
days. '

Illinois Power Company is presently involved in evaluating
the need to expand its investigation associated with the BAQA
Vendor Surveillance issue. It is anticipated that approximately
thirty (30) additional days will be necessary to complete our
evaluation and provide an interim report on the issue.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the status
of actions taken on this issue, please contact Illinois Power
Company.

Sincerely yours,

D. P. Hall
Vice President

RLC/cbs (NRC)

cc: NRC Resident Office,
Director - Office of I&E, US NRC, Washington, DC 20555
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
INP0 Records Center
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